
 

 

 

April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Spanish Language Trip 2023 

 

Following the success of previous Spanish language trips to Murcia we are proposing to repeat the 

trip in March 2023. The purpose of the trip is to allow our students the opportunity to speak 

Spanish in Spain with native speakers, to experience Spanish culture and to visit a beautiful part of 

the country. 

 

The itinerary will include Spanish lessons, cooker classes in Spanish, sports on the beach as well as 

visits to places such as Aguilas.  There will also be evening entertainments provided. 

 

We will depart on Tuesday 07 March and return of Friday 10 March. We will be staying in the 

Arbolar centre near to the Mar Menor in Murcia, which is a purpose built centre for young people.  

We will be flying from Manchester to Alicante. 

 

The cost of the trip will be around £575. This will include:- 

 

Return air fare 

Coach transfer from Congleton to the airport and vice-versa 

Full board accommodation at the Arbolar Centre 

Comprehensive Insurance 

A fully inclusive programme of activities 

Transport from Alicante airport to the centre and back. 

 

Please note that the price may be subject to change as the flights will not be booked until we 

have had enough expressions of interest to confirm the booking. 

 

We will also have to add the price of the coach transfers from Congleton to the airport and vice-

versa. 

 

If you would like your child to participate, please fill in the attached form and return it to school by 

Tuesday 3 May at the latest, with a deposit of £100 (non- returnable once the booking has been 

made). Payments can be made via the school online payment system. If you are experiencing 

financial difficulties please do not hesitate to contact myself kcooper@congletonhigh.com or Mrs 

Triner in the finance office ktriner@congletonhigh.com 
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You are asked to note that participation in this trip is subject to a student’s continuing good 

behaviour. 

Please also note that your child will need a European Health Insurance card prior to travel 

 

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs K Cooper 

MFL Curriculum Team Leader 

 

Reply Slip - Spanish Language Trip 2023 

 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Spanish Trip March 2023. 

I enclose a deposit of £100.00. 

 

Full name of Son/daughter (AS IT APPEARS ON HIS/HER PASSPORT) 

 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Tutor Group: ………………………… 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. Dated: ……………………………….. 

              Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


